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                           Come and worship 
                          Rejoice in fellowship  
                        Love and serve the Lord! 
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The Rev. Dr. Julianne 
Hanavan 

 

 

The Rev. Dr. Judith Mitchell 

 

  

Vestry Members 

   

                                 

   

CENTENNIAL REMEMBRANCE OF THE END OF 

WORLD WAR I 
 

On November 11, 1918 at 11:00 a.m. the 
armistice which ended World War I was signed. A 

plaque honoring the people from All Saints' Memorial 
Church who served in World War I is located next to 

the door to the Sacristy. The list of names includes 
six people who died in service to their country: 

Walter A. Bennett, William Brailsford, Frederick C. 
Cooper, Edgar H. Greenhalge, Charles B. Lincoln, Jr. 

and Ronald Simmons. It is appropriate for us to 

observe the centennial of the signing of the 
armistice and honor the people who served - 

especially the six people who died. 
 

 
Wilmar A. Jennings 
                           

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
 

UPCOMING ALL SAINTS' MEETINGS/EVENTS 
 
November 11:        Deadline to donate warm clothing and 
blankets for distribution to PICA 
 
November 13:        Knitting/crocheting, 6:00 p.m. 
 
Nov. 14 - Dec. 19:  Open Church 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Jk-7XgfdbjTAjBBwGUsqd8uUpnNkHNnhPkJ5U3LB2cC5vF-3MGNw2_W-7yQ14wrrkreTRIFTAZVZfa8xuXRb6HbzAR6ffO-AcJXKtAkmiAmGHVnEtE4PyGZTiKq2PEQU0ohxobyOXoZEFqIMjhqm0BB8NQM4pr9sRuDm4Er8mDY8nnk7F1RdnS50yc4bAAOPEPQYcY7PDj5RwIMhv4I0GpSmHg3f8uzRIA-HavBkKotCgiSHLLTQMs03kkIRIDHPTf1jaXbubJHPUWbLJ1CfUbGAtQZ-4ZeXfJwbJzrS3noUeu0ojkhGZw==&c=kCXVFr-1HMIK7LEN1e6gbL1aJCgFOkpaJUO5c5bu-dcH0d9cm6RUlw==&ch=OtPyehgRWzKhjJuP0-z1z4q9-cfPiAmTf2nK1CgpQwnfvEpWftYgrg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Jk-7XgfdbjTAjBBwGUsqd8uUpnNkHNnhPkJ5U3LB2cC5vF-3MGNw2_W-7yQ14wrrkreTRIFTAZVZfa8xuXRb6HbzAR6ffO-AcJXKtAkmiAmGHVnEtE4PyGZTiKq2PEQU0ohxobyOXoZEFqIMjhqm0BB8NQM4pr9sRuDm4Er8mDY8nnk7F1RdnS50yc4bAAOPEPQYcY7PDj5RwIMhv4I0GpSmHg3f8uzRIA-HavBkKotCgiSHLLTQMs03kkIRIDHPTf1jaXbubJHPUWbLJ1CfUbGAtQZ-4ZeXfJwbJzrS3noUeu0ojkhGZw==&c=kCXVFr-1HMIK7LEN1e6gbL1aJCgFOkpaJUO5c5bu-dcH0d9cm6RUlw==&ch=OtPyehgRWzKhjJuP0-z1z4q9-cfPiAmTf2nK1CgpQwnfvEpWftYgrg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Jk-7XgfdbjTAjBBwGUsqd8uUpnNkHNnhPkJ5U3LB2cC5vF-3MGNw2_W-7yQ14wrrXLrEcx0ApO8T20SoFXuiqqkgrgNWl3Uj1BYsmCiKkLaNm75F87L1VxCzZ4KIV2x6m4NWOsxH-ueqNNptpZIwZChU1XT02JtUyyv4QNe6AL-NDrVRSEpJJyKaE5lDXwF_-mdR0U4ppwDn_lR-_lf9sGqecrvQ81Yh_7UhJC08TiXB9SrYQchEn19RrpVSKqtGtKVg7agJwsiXQN1ngFEJzHwrMsk585-bjswH8j4Z9yYnVGWzLzQOoQ==&c=kCXVFr-1HMIK7LEN1e6gbL1aJCgFOkpaJUO5c5bu-dcH0d9cm6RUlw==&ch=OtPyehgRWzKhjJuP0-z1z4q9-cfPiAmTf2nK1CgpQwnfvEpWftYgrg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Jk-7XgfdbjTAjBBwGUsqd8uUpnNkHNnhPkJ5U3LB2cC5vF-3MGNw2_W-7yQ14wrr1rVPvSiZqaFkNO8_3JXjd8TmsjuvDFR944zIll_OQK8nvdLhyyBVEuIXDkoZTTui2cuhwRnO6CTRrxM3HR3SEXBLMMJ4XcVMEmnh_SJn_mCRnL3wwFpLOOxzScVPWyhsCE4ARvgYKmW1qO96nBBdSBkEwUqOORJiSkLpBtry-jCvZ1blcBpwHlZh6teSBCEeHW8i4IsJtoX1v9g5zThnBrn3wD0f8snFx125YqobaYNYwQvbIbXg6Q==&c=kCXVFr-1HMIK7LEN1e6gbL1aJCgFOkpaJUO5c5bu-dcH0d9cm6RUlw==&ch=OtPyehgRWzKhjJuP0-z1z4q9-cfPiAmTf2nK1CgpQwnfvEpWftYgrg==
http://ui.constantcontact.com/sa/fwtf.jsp?m=1109455100099&a=1131538571210&ea=rsillima%40bu.edu
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Jk-7XgfdbjTAjBBwGUsqd8uUpnNkHNnhPkJ5U3LB2cC5vF-3MGNw291nDiQBW2qEAHXAVeCDXr2MqPYeycLWIBIGGhRQja1yW0DsAQxY2JtRMIxbaPYnGfQtkpRSVCyQspOmJsxvPZFB3g1iyvIf_N0LBsKDE5Yp0-oJzNOcRa9taraVa5OpKBV-Ef2BgvdGqwivcEn7plIx2tFSX-oWIzVjMUyBVJDFeaFR4sivRD3_MtsieoN81A==&c=kCXVFr-1HMIK7LEN1e6gbL1aJCgFOkpaJUO5c5bu-dcH0d9cm6RUlw==&ch=OtPyehgRWzKhjJuP0-z1z4q9-cfPiAmTf2nK1CgpQwnfvEpWftYgrg==


Senior Warden 

Monika Kraemer 

  

Junior Warden 

Dan Mechnig 

 
Treasurer 

Becky Silliman 

    

Clerk 

Anne Tait 

 
Finance Chair 

Robert Wells 

  

Members 

Maryann Darbeh 

April Donahower 

Musa Goll 

Bill McBorrough 

Charles Smith 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 
  

 
 
 

  
 

 
November 17:        Preparations for filling Thanksgiving 
baskets starting at 10:00 a.m. in Rose Hall. 
 
November 18:        Vestry Meeting, 11:00 a.m. 
 
November 18:        Filling Thanksgiving baskets after church 
service 
 
November 19:        Distributing Thanksgiving baskets, 10:00 
a.m. to 12:00 p.m. and 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
 
November 25:       Outreach Committee meeting, 11:00 a.m. 
 
November 27:       Knitting/crocheting, 6:00 p.m. 
 
Nov. 29, Dec. 2, 9, 16 & 23:  Advent Bible/ Book Group 
 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

JULIE AWAY NOVEMBER 10-16 
 

Julie will be away from Saturday November 10 through 
Friday November 16. The Rev. Becky Anderson will be 
here for the service on Sunday November 11 and the 
Rev. Michael Pearson is on call for emergencies from 
Monday November 12 through Friday November 16. If 
you need to contact Rev. Pearson, his phone number is 
610-513-2548. 

 

     
THANKSGIVING BASKET SCHEDULE 

 

 

Cash cards to purchase turkeys will 

be available for pick-up on Friday 

November 9 and Sunday 

November 11.  

 

The setting up of tables, boxes and 

food items to be distributed will 

take place in Rose Hall on 

Saturday November 17 starting at 

10:00 a.m.  

The distribution of food to 

individual baskets (supported by a Thrivent action team) will take 

place after the church service on Sunday November 18. 

 



Boxes with food will be available for pick-up between 10:00 a.m. 

and 2:00 p.m. and between 1:00 p.m. and 4:00 p.m. on Monday, 

November 19.    

 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
 

WARM CLOTHING COLLECTION 
 

We are now collecting warm clothing (including blankets and 

throws) to be sent to PICA for distribution to the homeless. 

The drive will go through Sunday November 11. Used items 

should be clean and in good condition. A collection box will be 

located on the north wall of Rose Hall. Questions? Contact 

Wilmar Jennings. 

 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
 

OPEN CHURCH 
 

Wednesdays 11:30-1:30 with noon Service 

 November 14 - December 19  
 

Volunteers are needed to be present in the church these hours. 

Please contact Harrington Evans to sign up for a Wednesday. 

All are welcome to come pray, rest, meditate, and participate 

in the noon service. 
 

+++++++++++++ 
 

ADVENT BIBLE/BOOK GROUP 
  

Walking Backward to Christmas by Stephen Cottrell. 
 

Sundays 11:00-11:45 on Nov. 29 (brief),  

Dec. 2, 9, 16, and 23 
 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
 

CITY MEAL SITE VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

 

Seven Stars Bakery, located at 342 Broadway, Providence, donates 

bread and other baked goods to the City Meal Site for the dinner 

they hold at All Saints' every Tuesday. Volunteers are needed to 

pick up the bread at Seven Stars Monday evenings at 6:00 p.m. 

Please see Harrington Evans if you are interested in joining other 

parishioners currently assisting with the bread pick-up. 



 

++++++++++++++ 
 

PRAYERS  
 

Those for whom prayers have been asked: 
 
We pray for Derek Badio, Yabome Bash-Taqi, Marie Baylis, Trish 
Blake, Harriet Choi, Elkins Clinton, Madhia Cooper, Paul 
Cummings, Florence Depatie, Rick Edwards, Anthony Eke, 
Hamieh Evans, Margaret Flynn, Dorothea Evans Gordon, Jim 
Greene, Claire Hanavan, Effuah Harris, Carolyn Hirsch, Barbara 
K., Jeffry Knapton, Katie Lawton, Margaret Mirin, Elizabeth Pacek, 
Robin Poché, Eric T., Mary Tryforos, Teddy Zeekeh, April Beth, 
Edwina, Renée, Leith, Maryjane and Kristen.    
 
We thank you, Lord, for all the blessings of this life, especially the 
birthday of Ruby Smith. 
 
Altar flowers on Sunday November 11 are given in memory of Eva 
Kroger, Harry Kroger, Bode Man Kong, Yoo Sang Choi, Nancy 
and Gus Sundin, Michael Dunn, Soo Woong Choi, Marge 
Underwood and Mrs. Charles Underwood and in thanksgiving for 
Christopher Choi, David Choi, Jennifer Choi, Eva Choi and A.J. 
Choi by Harriet Choi. 
       
Remember those who work for peace and members of our armed 
forces, especially Raymond Tanguay and Matthew Degree. 
  

********************************************************** 
   
 

KNITTING, CROCHETING 

 
 
The knitting and crocheting group meets every other Tuesday at 6 
PM. This group is open to anyone in the parish. You are welcome 
to come as often as you can and you are welcome to bring a friend. 
And remember that this group is not just for ladies and is open to 
all.   
 

Next meeting is Tuesday, November 13 



     
 

    FOOD COLLECTION 
 

 
                                              
Each week All Saints' collects food to be distributed monthly to 
food pantries in our area. You are asked, as you are able, to 
bring one item on the monthly list each Sunday: November, boxed 
mac and cheese; December, canned vegetables; January, 
canned pasta. As always, thank you for your generosity. 
 

 
     PARKING LOT AVAILABLE ON SUNDAYS 

 
The parking lot adjacent to the church lot is once again available 
for additional parking, during Sunday services only. If you are the 
last car leaving the lot, please lock the gate after you leave. Thank 
you. 

  

SCRIPTURE READINGS AND MINISTRY SCHEDULES 

 

  

November 11, 2018  

 

First Reading:  Ruth 3:1-5; 4:13-17; Rebecca Silliman 

Second Reading: Hebrews 9:24-28; Patricia Fahnbulleh 

Prayers: Robert Wells 

Gospel:  Mark 12:38-44 

Chalice: Agnes Fox 

Greeters/ Ushers: Marsha Mott and Lyndsey Wells 

Altar Duty: Patricia Sonpon Sol and Felicia McBorrough 

Coffee Hour Team: Barbara Badio and Bill McBorrough 

 

November 18, 2018  

 



First Reading:  1 Samuel 1:4-20; April Donahower 

Second Reading: Hebrews 10:11-25; Anne Tait 

Prayers: Lyndsey Wells 

Gospel:  Mark 13:1-8 

Chalice: Harrington Evans 

Greeters/ Ushers: Marsha Mott and Rita Madave 

Altar Duty: Cecilia Bernardo and Paul Connors 

Coffee Hour Team: Gloria Perry and Dirk Hennessey 

 

                                                               

NEXT E-PARISH MESSENGER  

  

The next edition of the e-messenger will be emailed on November 16. The deadline to 
submit information and articles for this edition is Tuesday, November 13. Please submit any 
articles/info you may have to Kathy at asmcri@verizon.net.      

Contact Information:       
  
Email Address:  asmcri@verizon.net 
Telephone: 401-751-1747 

The Rev. Dr. Judith Mitchell: juthnami@aol.com 

 

The Rev. Dr. Julianne Hanavan: revjulhan@gmail.com 

 

Kathy Mechnig:  asmcri@verizon.net 
Parish Administrator 

 

Website: allsaintsmemorial.org 
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